FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

STATE ROUTE 180 EMERGENCY PROJECT UPDATES

FRESNQO - The Department of Transportation (Caltrans) announces updates to the
continuing construction for the State Route 180 emergency project between Hume Lake
Road and Kings Canyon National Park as part of ongoing roadway repairs.

The following repairs of been made thus far:

« State Route 180 remains closed east of the Hume Lake Road turnoff.
« All rockslides have been cleared.
o The engineered fill at PM 121.2 is currently underway.
o The installation of the retaining wall at PM 126.3 continues fo progress and
drainage work will continue to be installed concurrently.
o The drainage work at PM 128.1 and roadway replacement is in progress and is
now being brought up to final grade.
« Reconstruction of the roadway itself at these and various other locations is pending
warmer temperatures and currently planned for the spring.

Additional Updates Will Be Provided as Made Available
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